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Payroll Side of AESOP Reference Guide 
 

When you reconcile jobs in AESOP there is an overnight process that happens that will load them into 
PeopleSoft so they will be available for you see in Time and Attendance the next business day. That is why it is 
so important to reconcile in AESOP every day. 

 

To see the subs that came over from AESOP you will log into PeopleSoft (the blue Oracle log in screen) with 
your PPS Network User ID and Password and then go to Time and Labor > PPS Time and Labor Start Page and 
click on “Prepare Employee Timesheet” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Panel Overview: 

This is where you will go to see the list of Subs at your school that have loaded to PeopleSoft from 
AESOP. From this screen you can edit their time as needed and add chartfields. It will also load the 
Teacher’s absence over as well that will need to be checked for any necessary edits. 

 

Expert Tips: 

 Reconcile in AESOP everyday 

Go to Prepare Employee Timesheet in PeopleSoft at least 3 times a week to check for errors – edit 
Sub errors first so you don’t hold up payroll for anyone else who is ready to submit their time. 
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In Prepare Employee Timesheet you will want to select the radio button next to “Substitute Employess” and 
then click “Next” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

That will take you to the screen that lists all the substitutes that you have had at your school in the current pay 
period that have been loaded from AESOP.  
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Once you click on an employee name it will take you to their individual time sheet and look like this: 

 

If you switch over to Regular employees you can see the absence for the teacher that was loaded through the 
AESOP process. 

 


